
TULSA COUNTY

MEMO
PURCHASING
DEPARTMENT

DATE: JUNE 24, 2015

FROM: LINDA R. DORRELL
PURCHASING DIRECTOR

TO BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

SUBJECT: BID RECOMMENDATION FOR FORD AUTOMOTIVE REPAIR

ON THE 22~ DAY OF JUNE, 2015 BIDS WERE DUE TO OPEN FOR FORD AUTOMOTIVE REPAIR.
THERE WERE NO BIDS RECEIVED.IT IS THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE TULSA COUNTY
PURCHASING DEPARTMENT AND TULSA COUNTY CENTRAL GARAGE TO RE-ADVERTISE FOR BIDS
AT A LATER DATE.

THIS RECOMMENDATION IS RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED FOR YOUR APPROVAL.
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ORIGINAL: PAT KEY, COUNTY CLERK, FOR THE JUNE 29, 2015 AGENDA.

COPIES: COMMISSIONER JOHN M. SMALIGO
COMMISSIONER KAREN KEITH
COMMISSIONER RON PETERS
MICHAEL WILLIS, CHIEF DEPUTY
VICKI ADAMS, CHIEF DEPUTY
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Memo
To Linda Dorrell

F.~m: Darren Hensley~~

cc Dan Belding, Amanda Hensley, File

Datei 6/22/2015

Re Bid for Ford Automotive Repair Bid

It is the recommendation of Tulsa County Central Garage to re-advertise the bid for Ford Automotive
Repair bid, due to not receiving any bids~
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